
 From:  < >  

Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 12:42 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: bylaw 122 

 
I support Bylaw 122.  This bylaw was passed after extensive consultation of South Pender property 
owners and was in force without complaint for 8 months.  The bylaw supports the Island Trust Act and 
needs to stay in place.  Trallee Dun, . 
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